National Rifle Association
Unified Sportsmen of Florida

For Further Information Contact Marion Hammer
(850) 222-9518

June 26, 2018

Amira Fox
Candidate
State Attorney 20th Judicial Circuit, Florida

Dear Ms. Fox:

The National Rifle Association Political Victory Fund (NRA-PVF) and Unified Sportsmen
of Florida are pleased to inform you that both organizations have endorsed you for
election to the Office of State Attorney for the 20th Judicial Circuit of Florida.

Your support for upholding the Constitution, the entire Bill Rights of Rights including the
Second Amendment, and the rule of law is outstanding.

Your recognition of the importance of maintaining the presumption of innocence,
protecting the innocent and seeking justice while prosecuting crime is critically important
to law-abiding gunowners.

The right of self-defense and defense of others is guaranteed by the Constitution and
protected by statutory law and we applaud your recognition of these protections.

Your pro-Constitution, pro-Bill of Rights, pro-Second Amendment, pro-Freedom positions
have earned you our endorsement and our gratitude.

Further, we are pleased to inform you that your positions combined with your responses
to our 2018 Questionnaire have earned you the following ratings by our organizations:

National Rifle Association: A

Unified Sportsmen of Florida: PRO-GUN

if we may be of service to you, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (850) 222-9518.

Sincerely,

Marion P. Hammer
NRA Past President
Executive Director, Unified Sportsmen of Florida



